
 

 
         

 

                                                                            Friday 5th May 2023 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Welcome back to Year One and the new term. We hope you had a very enjoyable Easter break.   
Our theme this term is Space Explorers.   A separate letter is attached overleaf detailing our theme and 
activities for this term.  Our theme will cover History, Music, PSHE, ICT and link to texts chosen to explore 
our theme. Our last week this term will focus on Beside The Sea 
 
Maths work will follow the White Rose program of study. 
 
R.E. Science and P.E. topics are outlined below: 
 
Science – Everyday Materials 
R.E. –Sikhism and Noah  
P.E. – Athletics 
 
Children will need to bring their P.E. kits on Monday and will take it home every Friday.  Please ensure 
your child has appropriate kit for outdoor lessons, especially when the weather becomes colder.  Shorts 
and T-shirts should always be worn for indoor P.E. Please make sure your child’s clothes are all labelled. 
The children are responsible for all their own clothes.   
 
Homework will be found in their homework book and on Satchel, our online learning platform. Additional 
work can be found on Education City and Purple Mash. Spelling tests will be carried out on Mondays. As 
our phonics program follows the Little Wandle program, our spellings will be taken from the work 
children will do on a daily basis on class.  Spellings  for the next week will be sent home every Monday. 
The children will be expected to write the spellings for the test independently. 
 
Reading takes place daily in the classroom and books are changed every Monday.  Children will bring 
home two books every Tuesday.  We ask that you support your child’s progress by reading regularly with 
them and completing the reading record when they have read to you. Please make sure both books are 
returned the following Monday. Lost and torn books will incur a cost of £6. 
 
If you wish to contact us regarding your child’s education please make an appointment via the office or 
speak to us after school. 
 
We look forward to working with you and helping your child get the most from their education. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Kristensen 
Mr Lillitos 
Mr Richardson 

 
 
 
 
 

Y 
E 
A 
R 
 
1 
 
 
N 
E 
W 
S 
L 
E 
T 
T 
E 
R 

 
 
 
 S 
U 
M 
M 
E 
R 
 
2 
0 
2 
3 


